
 

Mosquito Control, 2022 

LBCA has contracted with the county to provide mosquito spraying this season.  

The Mosquito Control Department has consistently advanced the due date for applications to either 
spray property such as driveways, or exemptions from spraying to be prepared for the season. 

Spraying normally starts in May. Spray nights will be shared as soon as scheduled. Please help to keep 
mosquito numbers down by doing the following around your home: 

1) Empty all standing water from plant saucers, old toys, wheelbarrows, tires, gutters etc. 
Remember- anything that can hold water for more than a few days can breed mosquitos. 

2) Clean birdbaths at least every 4 days. 

3) If you have an ornamental pond, place some type of fish in it or treat it with a “Mosquito Dunk” 
available at hardware stores. 

The Long Beach Civic Association pays for the Mosquito Control Program for roads owned by the LBCA, 
the County takes care of mosquito control for the county owned roads.  

There are applications for both “Requests for Exemption From Spraying” and for spraying long 
driveways “Permission to Enter Private Property”.  

The County will no longer accept individual applications. They must receive a complete packet of 
applications as well as maps and other paperwork at one time from the LBCA Coordinator only. Those 
applications must be turned in by the community coordinator for 2022 by April 9, 2022. 

Press Ctrl + Click to access the forms below: 

https://www.calvertcountymd.gov/DocumentCenter/View/18993/2022-Form_Permission-To-
Enter?bidId= 

https://www.calvertcountymd.gov/formcenter/public-works-58/calvert-county-mosquito-control-
request--303  (Exemption form) 

For more information go to www.co.cal.md.us    

Gary Clarke 

Mosquito Control Coordinator, Long Beach 

1624 Beech Rd, St. Leonard, MD 20685 

gary_clarke@comcast.net 410-474-3296 

 


